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s & Narver

“April 7, 1993
2486041 .125

Mr. Fred Aquirre
Attention: Bernie Montoya
Hydrology Section

P.0. Box 1293

Albuquerque, NM 87103

RE:  REQUEST FOR CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY APPROVAL FOR THE 4TH STREET FUELING
FACILITY

Dear Mr. Aquirre:

Enclosed for Certificate of Occupancy approval is my certification of compliance
with the previously approved drainage plan. As requested, we are also enclosing
the Certified Drainage Plan, Drainage Information Sheet, the Pre-Design
Conference Report, and the DPM Engineer Certification Checklist.

As noted on the enclosed as-built drainage plan, the only deviation from the
design plan were the raised slab elevations over the underground fuel storage
tanks and pump islands which resulted in improved drainage but did not change the
drainage areas nor the point of discharge.

If you have any questions regarding this request for approval, please call me or
Mr. Lee Bell at 889-4100.

Sincerely,
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Paul C. Roybal, PEZ
Principal Engineer
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